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Thank you for your interest in writing a guest
post for the
“Stories from the Heart” blog.

It is always a joy and pleasure to welcome original submissions of blog posts on
faith, family, and friendships, including marriage, motherhood, grief, and more.
Pieces must be concise, well-written, first-person stories that reflect your life
and center around Christian beliefs. Please check out the “Statement of Faith”
for clarity, if needed. These articles and posts will be shared on my publication
page via my website as well as social media accounts. Please feel free to share
the link as you choose.

Criteria includes:

Between 500-700 words

A real story about your own life or reflection based on your own personal
experience

Author bio (25-100 words)

Clear picture of you (headshot)

Personal blog, website, social accounts (this is optional)

Please note that guests posts will not be compensated, however, your writing
will gain lots of exposure and can be a great way for you to break into the
writing realm and share your work! Posts from the same author will only be
published once a quarter (every four months), then

marketing charges may apply after the third post.

The fine print: Unfortunately, | cannot accept every post
for publication. However, if your post is accepted,

you will be giving me the right to edit for corrections
and clarity. Once the post is published, you will be
notified so you can share the piece as well. If you have
published something elsewhere on the Internet that
meets the above criteria which you would like to be
considered for publication, please attach the link of

the original piece.

*Please allow 5-10 days for a response. Appreciate your patience!
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Please contact
alicia.searl@gmail.com

Connect:
AliciaSearlWrites
on
Instagram and
Facebook
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